Calling For Nominations For Single-Year Community Grant Allocation Committee

Hamilton City Council has established a Single-Year Community Grant of \$292,000. This grant will be allocated annually to support organisations and projects in Hamilton contributing to the purposes and goals of community wellbeing in Hamilton. The fund will be allocated by an Allocation Committee consisting of five representatives from the public and two Hamilton City Councillors.

Nominations are called for five representatives from the public for the Allocation Committee to be tasked with assessing applications and allocating this fund, for the next three years. These community representatives must have strong community knowledge, a range of appropriate capabilities and cultural understanding. Committee members are expected to attend one meeting in late March, and an allocation meeting held over two days in April.

Applications for the committee require a **Covering Letter** and **CV**. Applications must be submitted via email to: funding@hcc.govt.nz

For more information, please contact Renee Doughty, phone 07 838 6630 or email renee.doughty@hcc.govt.nz

NOMINATIONS TO THE ALLOCATION COMMITTEE ABOVE CLOSE ON 4 MARCH 2016 AT 4:00PM

www.hamilton.govt.nz

Richard Briggs, Chief Executive, Private Bag 3010, Hamilton, 3240

